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Heller Advocates for Earmark Moratorium 
(Washington, DC)- Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement on his support for implementing a Congress-wide earmark moratorium for fiscal year 2012 appropriations.  Heller was one of the original members who advocated for the House Republican Leadership to vote on a conference-wide moratorium on earmarks for the 2011 fiscal year.
“The earmark process has become a symbol of the glut in our nation’s Capitol.  Over the last two years our nation has experienced record deficits, increases in the national debt, and a federal government that has gotten bigger and more expensive.  Congress must reign in reckless spending.  This is why I will not request earmarks for the following fiscal year, and I call on all the members of the Nevada delegation to join me in this effort.

“Clearly it is time to change course.  Eliminating earmarks is not a silver bullet, nor will it erase our debt overnight, but we need to do everything within our power to balance the budget and pay down the national debt.  Members of Congress must lead by example and make tough decisions to bring fiscal sanity and accountability back to Washington,” said Heller.  
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